
 

July 25, 2006 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Littelfuse is announcing the discontinuation of the following part number. 
 
02800050H – P.C. Board Mount Fuseholder for LT-5 fuses. 
 
 
 
Littelfuse does offer a form/fit/function equivalent product that can be used in your 
application. 
 
Part number:  56000001009 -  P.C. Board Mount Fuseholder for TR-5 fuses 
 
 
 
We will accept last time orders for the 02800050H until October 31, 2006 with last 
delivery by April 30, 2007. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local LF representative. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Andrew Melnik 
Product Manager 
 
amelnik@littelfuse.com 
 
 


